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Silver class  

World book day 

On Thursday the 7th March we had our world book day. Silver class chose to dress up as the 

characters from the Gruffalo. The day was filled with fun activities which everyone really enjoyed. To 

start the day, we read the story as a class and we identified the characters we could see and who 

everyone was dresses up as. We then sequenced the story to see which order the mouse saw the 

different animals. After playtime we had a sensory story which included: roasted fox (a carrot) 

scrambled snake (scrambled egg with green food colouring), owl ice cream (vanilla ice cream). This 

was a brilliant activity. In the afternoon parents came into school to share books and decorate a cut 

out of the Gruffalo using felt and tissue paper.     
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           To finish our topic about the great fire of London we all built a house out of paper and added 

tissue paper to look like fire on the roof. We then used a pretend hose to put the fire out. We 

used the fire engine and hat to role play. Everyone really enjoyed this.  


